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August 24, 2017 

The Honorable James Richard Perry 
Secretary of Energy 
United States Department of Energy 
I 000 Independence Ave, SW 
Washington DC 20585 

~ Dominion 
;iiiiii" Energy® 

RE: Order No. 202-17-2 Renewal Application Filing Submitted by PJM 
Interconnection, LLC on August 24, 2017 

Dear Secretary Perry: 

Please be advised that P JM Interconnection, LLC communicated with Virginia Electric 
and Power Company ("Dominion Energy Virginia") regarding the referenced Renewal 
Application Filing ("Renewal Application") in advance of its submittal, and Dominion 
Energy Virginia agrees with the Renewal Application and will operate in accordance with its 
prov1s10ns. 

A Department of Energy order granting the Renewal Application authorizing P JM to 
continue to direct Dominion Energy Virginia to operate Yorktown Units 1 and 2, and for 
Dominion Energy Virginia to operate the units as directed by PJM, is not a long term 
solution to the reliability issues in the North Hampton Roads area on the Virginia Peninsula. 

Respectfully Submitted, 


